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27th June 2024 
 

 

Dear Parent or Carer 
 

Wizard of Oz Production 
 

Tickets for Wizard of Oz, our 2024 end of year school production, are now on priority sale for 

all Year 6 children who are involved in the show.  The production will be taking place in the 

school hall. 
 

The dress rehearsal is at 3:30pm on Wednesday 10th July, with our two show performances 

for tickets being Thursday 11th July and Friday 12th July with doors opening at 6:00pm for 

a 6:30pm start. 
 

The YEAR 6 PRIORITY WINDOW is open from now until Tuesday 2nd July, for a maximum of 

4 tickets per family. 
 

Please complete the reply slip below, stating your choice of evening.  Tickets can be split 

across the two nights, providing there are no more than 4 in total.  Seat numbers will not be 

allocated but tickets must be presented to gain admission.  
 

Once the priority window has closed, any remaining tickets will then be on sale to all other 

families.  Each booking will be restricted to a maximum of 2 family members. 
 

Once all cast members have had the opportunity to book, we will put tickets on general 

release, should any still be available. 
 

Many thanks 
 

 

Mrs Atherton 

Headteacher 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 6 Ticket Request Slip for Wizard of Oz 

Thursday 11th July & Friday 12th July 2024 
 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________   Class: ___________________ 
 

I wish to purchase (please note: a maximum of 4 tickets for Year 6 families):- 
 

  Adult tickets, at £5.00 each Thursday ___________  Friday __________ 
 

  Child tickets, at £3.00 each Thursday ___________  Friday __________ 
 

Payments will need to be made on School Gateway.  Once payment is received, tickets 

will be issued.  
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